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With autumn upon us, it can only mean that another season of music making 

and music education is underway. At the SOA, we have already completed a 

very successful two day strategic planning seminar this fall. This seminar 

has set us on a clear path that will allow us to further assist our music 

community in achieving its goals.  

 

The SOA recently received approval of our Three Year Global Funding 

Application. After many hours of hard work from our staff, we have secured 

an increase in our yearly funding. For the 2014 fiscal year, we will receive 

an increase of $32,000. For 2015, we will receive an increase of $62,500 

which will be maintained for 2016. This is great news for all our current and 

future member groups! For 2014, we will be looking at funding increases to 

our Operating Grants Program, Advocacy Projects and increasing our board 

transparency and governance. Increases to Project and New Initiative Grant 

Programs will begin in 2015. 

 

I would also like to encourage everyone to make an effort to attend this 

yearôs Saskatchewan Music Conference. It will be held November 8th-10th in 

Regina and will be full of great presentations from all the music PCOs. 

Come support and learn from our clinicians and music educators! See page 2

-3 of this newsletter for more detail on this yearôs programming. 

 

In closing, I would encourage everyone to start preparing to submit their 

grant applications so the SOA can help all our groups and new members 

achieve their goals for this promising year of music making. 
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Updated SOA Grant Forms 
 

SOA grant forms are being updated slightly from last year. New forms will 

be available on the SOA website during the first week of October. 

 
www.saskorchestras.com/grants/  

 

Please use the updated application and summary report forms to ensure you 

have included all the necessary information. 

http://www.saskorchestras.com/grants/
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